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Question 
 

Has the physical impact of developing the Showell Nursery site been considered, 
including its effect on Lacock in terms of water quality and setting? 

  

I would like to say that the Trust would be concerned about expansion towards 
Lacock and the potential impact on the village and we would want to be involved in 
any future consultation on the matter.  
  

 

 


